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24 October 2022 

High Potential and Gifted Classes 2023 
Communication and Consultation Afternoon 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with great excitement that I invite you to attend an information session so I can deliver 
a proposal to create two High Potential and Gifted classes for 2023.  
 
The proposal, which will be explained in more detail on the morning, will cover the topics 
below: 

• The High Potential and Gifted Education policy 

• The need for HPG classes at LPPS  

• What will be the difference between a HPG class and mainstream class 

• How we identify students for the HPG classrooms 

• How the formation of HPG classes will benefit students who are not in HPG classes 

• Who will be the classroom teacher and for how many years 

• What are we hoping to achieve 
 
The information session will be held in the school hall on Thursday 27 October, starting at 
9:10am. There will be light refreshments available (tea, coffee and biscuits).  
 
If you cannot attend, please use the QR code below to read more about the proposal and to 
have your say. 
 
I look forward to sharing this exciting proposal with you next week.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Garry Sheen  
Principal 
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